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Roberts, Karin

From: Linda Shoemaker <linda@ames-shoemaker.com>
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 4:31 PM
To: EBCC
Subject: Glendale Country Club Comprehensive Plan Amendment

[EXTERNAL EMAIL Notice!] Outside communication is important to us. Be cautious of phishing attempts. Do not click or 
open suspicious links or attachments. 
 
 
We have lived on 131st Ave NE, directly on Glendale for 25 years. We are not golfers, so are not members at Glendale.  
However, Glendale has been wonderful neighbors and a very important asset to Bellevue. 
We strongly ask you approve the zoning request, the Glendale Country Club Comprehensive Plan Amendment. 
 
Bellevue residents since 1974, 
Jim and Linda Shoemaker 
480 131st Ave NE 
Bellevue, WA 98005 
 
E-mail  Jim Shoemaker 
Jshoemaker69@hotmail.com 
 
Linda Shoemaker 
linda@ames-shoemaker.com 
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Roberts, Karin

From: Ella Qiu <ella.qiu@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 9:27 AM
To: Council; EBCC; PlanningCommission
Subject: RE: investments Needed for Glendale's LongevIty in the neighborhood

[EXTERNAL EMAIL Notice!] Outside communication is important to us. Be cautious of phishing attempts. Do not click or open 
suspicious links or attachments. 

 
To whom this may concern:  
 
We received a letter this week being informed that there is an investment plan of land to ensure the economic viability 
and longevity of the golf course and we hereby write to confirm that we will support this plan. 
 
We would be happy to provide any further feedback to show our support. 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Mao and Ella 
Residency at: 516 131st Ave NE, Bellevue, WA 98005 
 


